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October 12, 2016 

 

Dear Neighbour: 

Starting October 17, construction will begin on the Lynn Valley Road Widening, Safety 

Improvements and Bike Lanes Project between Mollie Nye Way and Morgan Road. 

This project involves temporarily removing the centre median, and paving a temporary lane to 

help with traffic management during construction. The road will then be widened from Mollie 

Nye Way to Morgan Road to create room for separated cycling lanes. The landscaped median will 

be replaced once the project is complete.  

During construction, pedestrian access will be limited on 

the south side of Lynn Valley Road and bus stops will be 

temporarily relocated. Please watch project signage for 

further details.  

Traffic management plans are in place and traffic control 

personnel will be on site during construction to ensure 

minimal impacts to our residents, however a temporary 

increase in noise and traffic congestion during 

construction are to be expected. Please follow all signage 

and flag person directions when travelling in the area.  

Construction details: 

 Contractor:   BA Blacktop  

 Start Date:   October 17, 2016 

 Duration of project: 13 weeks (weather dependent)   

 Hours of Work:  Monday to Friday – 7:00am – 8:00pm; Saturday 9:00am to 5:00pm;  

Sunday and Statutory Holidays – No Work Allowed without DNV 

approval.   

Please note, in order to minimize the impacts to traffic during busy peak periods, some 

night work may be required. You will be notified in advance if this occurs. Both the District 

and the Contractor are committed to minimizing noise levels during any night work.  

 Construction Speed Zone: 30km/hr during construction 
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We appreciate your patience while we complete this work.  Should you have any questions or 

concerns, please feel free to contact me at any time at 604-990-2349 or munozs@dnv.org. 

For more information and general project updates visit dnv.org/bikes or follow us on twitter 

#DNVbikes. 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Sophia Munoz 

Project Coordinator – District of North Vancouver 

 

 


